
 
 

Cell Phone Use Policy 
 
Many people visit the library to find a relaxing place to study or collaborate with others. The 
library attempts to be welcoming to all people of the community. Cell phones are part of our 
everyday life, though they can be disruptive with others around. We ask cell phone users to 
respect others by being aware of your volume level and observing the following guidelines for 
cell phone usage in the library: 
 

 It is respectful to turn off ringers and notifications before entering the library. 

 Please refrain from phone use when speaking with staff. 

 The Library reserves the right to ask anyone to move phone conversations to the foyer. 
 
 

Adopted by the Adams Public Library System Board of Trustees 
March 31, 2025 

 


